
Senior Photo Information 

Thomas B. Doherty High School Yearbook 

Seniors must follow these guidelines 

Due On: Friday, Oct 28th, 2022   

• You can have a professional photographer take senior photos for you, or just have a friend 

or family member take one on either a cell phone or DSLR. Tips if you are doing this 

yourself: Try to use portrait mode, pick a background that is not distracting, and use 

flattering lighting. Time your photo shoot to take advantage of the Golden Hour. 

• There is no charge for submitting your own photo as long as you meet the deadline. We 

will use your registration photo if you do not submit another photo, but we are hoping you 

take the time to submit a photo you really like.  

• All photos must be at 300 dpi (most digital camera files are already at this resolution). If 

you are scanning photos at home, make sure your scanner is set to 300 dpi or higher.    

• Photos with nudity, or inappropriate gestures will be rejected. Please face the camera. 

• There will be a $20 Late Fee for any pictures submitted after October 28th, 2022.   

•  LATE PHOTOS MUST BE RECEIVED BY Dec. 16th, 2022.

Guidelines  

• SIZE: 2 1/4 to 2 1/2”by 3 1/4”high (wallet size)    

• FINISH: Avoid pictures that include a company 

logo. No black and white pictures.    

• HEAD SIZE: Unrestricted. HEAD/BUST SHOTS 

ONLY!    

• BACKGROUND: Any photo background that  

does not obscure identification (ex: shadows).    

• POSE: Forward facing HEAD/BUST shots only. 

Full length or full body shots will not be accepted 

if they cannot be properly cropped. Photo will be 

cropped to fit requirements. This may affect 

resolution and clarity. NO PROPS. 

• ATTIRE: Anything that violates the District 11 

dress code will be rejected and may be replaced 

with your registration photo. Tasteful hats are OK. 

How to Submit 

Go to updated link:  

(1) https://images.jostens.com/0n-
UWawseVF41tY1z8UyEgg 

(2) Upload your image. Only submit ONE 
favorite. Head/Bust Shots only.  

(3) Enter the correct ‘Image information’ 
using the student’s name as listed in 
PowerSchool to avoid confusion.  

We will publish a “proof” to doublecheck 

info in January. Watch for this, plus surveys 

collecting info about activities.  

Any questions may be directed to  

Jenny.George@d11.org 
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